
Marsh Lake Local Advisory Council 

Regular Meeting, September 9, 2020 

Approved Minutes 
 
1. Call To Order. 
 
The Regular Meeting of September 9, 2020 was called to order at 7:03 p.m. 
 
1A. Roll Call. 
 
Present were Blair Corley, Joanne Johnson, Walter Latour, Jo-Anne Smith and Judy Prevost. 
Observers via zoom. 
 
2. Adoption Of Agenda. 
 
Motion # 1.   
Motion THAT the agenda be adopted with the  
Moved by Walter Latour, Seconded by Joanne Johnson. 
Vote: Unanimous.      Motion # 1 Carried. 
 
3. Adoption Of Previous Meeting Minutes. 
 
Minutes of the August 2020 meeting were read. 
 
Motion # 2. 
Motion THAT the minutes be accepted as read.  
Moved by Walter Latour, Seconded by Judy Prevost. 
Vote: 5 in favour.      Motion # 2 Carried. 
 
4. Guest Speakers and Public Discussions. 
No guest speakers.  
 
5.  Report From the Chair & Correspondence. 
Council will schedule Yukon Energy Corp and Northwestel presentations for October meeting. 
Animal welfare officer Jay Lester will be invited for November Council meeting. 
 
Wendy Morrison of YZED, an organization to give support, resources and training to non-profit groups 
and is looking for a liaison with council. Walter Latour agreed with Joanne Johnson as second. 
 
6. Committee Reports. 
6.a. AYC: nil report. 
 
6.b. Marsh Lake Community Society: Programs are in the process of restarting and the AGM will be 
September 30, 2020.  
 
6.c. Marsh Lake Emergency Services Society: Blair Corley reported on a rural dispatch program called 
Delta One.  
No FireSmart applications have been processed yet. 
 
6.d. Marsh Lake Solid Waste Management Society:  
Walter Latour reported on complaints about tires on rims being an expensive burden to the facility to 
process. Tipping fees are said to be varied and arbitrary according to which attendant is working.  
 
Motion # 3. 
Motion THAT Council write a letter to the Department of Community Services, Dave Albisser 
asking for guidelines on tipping fees with cc to Kirsti Muller and MLA John Streicker. 
Moved by Walter Latour, Seconded by Joanne Johnson. 
Vote: 5 in favour.      Motion # 3 Carried. 

 



  
  
 
7. Old Business. 
Council asked a letter be drafted to Department of Highways concerning overgrown right of way along 
Doehle Drive stating this is a safety issue for drivers and school buses. 
 
8. New Business and Question Period. 
Complaints about excess vehicle speeds along Army Beach road have been received. Possible solutions 
should be looked at to find a deterrent that could work for Army Beach Road. 
 
Motion # 4. 
Motion THAT Council write a letter to the Department of Highways concerning speeding and 
asking what they can help with deterrent., cc to Kirsti Muller and MLA John Streicker. 
Moved by Walter Latour, Seconded by Joanne Johnson. 
Vote: 5 in favour.      Motion # 4 Carried. 
 
Received a complaint about garbage at M’Clintock Place boat launch. Partiers are leaving behind 
broken bottles and marijuana packaging.  
 
9. Adjournment. 
Next meeting will be October 10, 2019. 
Chair Smith adjourned the meeting at 8:05 p.m. 
 
 

 


